
Subject: Re: Big issue with Visual Studio 2019 (some versions)
Posted by Alboni on Sat, 08 Feb 2020 10:50:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If I make the following change:

//return s;
return String(s);

I get the correct results and the warning is gone.

I also tried changing it the same way in UPP in all 86 places (yes some were WString and there
was a T) and that also works.

I can make a patch if that is appreciated.

Perhaps someone knows a more elegant solution?
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